
                       

ANNOUNCEMENTS

Knights of Columbus Meeting:  Wednesday, April 24th at 7:00 p.m. in the Rectory Meeting Room.

Adoration: We are in need of individuals who are willing to commit to spending time in the church for 
Wednesday adoration. Ideally, three or four people committed to one hour would allow for those 
involved to come twice a month or be willing to replace someone committed to that hour. This time of 
prayer is invaluable as we have so many needs to pray for. Please consider forming a group to take 
part in the spiritual exercise. Volunteers can submit their names to the parish office.

Cemetery     at St. Andrew’s  :  The government body overseeing cemeteries has asked that we secure 
the site where the skull was recently discovered. Consequently a tarp has been placed over the sand 
pile. We ask that no one disturb it. The investigation is on-going.

Confessions:  The priest will try to be available one-half hour before Masses. If you wish to make a 
confession, please try to come early. As he needs to prepare himself before Mass, he will exit the 
confessional at least ten minutes before the celebration.

Printed Material:  No printed material should be placed in the church without prior authorization from 
the Pastor or Administrator.

Parish Council:  Every parish is to have a property and finance council and a pastor council. In 
smaller parishes, one council is often formed. Such is the case at St. Andrew’s. Usually, a specific 
term is set for membership but, again, it may be longer due to few parish members. Presently, some 
of the members have been on the council for several years and some may not be able to continue 
serving at this time. Consequently the Council will be reconstituted. Members are appointed by the 
Pastor/Administrator. A term limit may/can be set. This Committee is strictly consultative with final 
decisions being made by the Pastor/Administrator. Please know that any practicing parishioners are 
welcome to attend meetings.

3rd Sunday of Easter April 14th, 2024

Monday, April 15 No Mass
Tuesday, April 16
Wednesday, April 17

No Mass
9:30 a.m. Ruby Coehlo by Moses & Ninette Martins

Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament (from 10:00 a.m. until 4:00 
p.m.) Chaplet of Divine Mercy prayed in common at 3:00 p.m.

Thursday, April 18 9:00 a.m. Moore family, living and deceased, by the family
Friday, April 19
    

9:00 a.m. Waltraud Baraka by his sister

4th Sunday of Easter April 21st, 2024

Saturday, April 20
Sunday, April 21

5:00 p.m. Chris Kuiack by Ken, Bonnie & Lindsay Kuiack
9:00 a.m. Intentions of the parishioners of both parishes

Lay Ministries Saturday, April 20 Sunday, April 21
Lector Fred Duquette Gord Panagapko

      Rosary 1/2 hour before Mass by Initiative
       Sacrament of Penance:  30 minutes before Mass times

PLEASE REMEMBER THE SICK OF OUR PARISHES AND FAMILIES:
Lillian Blank Adele Bozak Deacon Daniel Dauvin
George Paul Dienesch Jean Forsyth Raymond Hennion
Geraldine Lacombe Ray Lafleur Peter Mahoney
Mila Pereira Edna Yutronkie Yantha Family

St. Andrew’s, Killaloe  
Rev. Christopher Shalla, Administrator 
P.O. Box 10, Killaloe, ON  K0J 2A0

Office/Rectory: (613) 757-2443 
E-mail: standrewsparishkillaloe@gmail.com

Website: standrewscatholic.com
A Joyous Welcome to Everyone Visiting our Parishes Today
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4th Sunday of Easter April 21, 2024

Saturday, April 21st  7:30 p.m. Nick Vandergragt by Mitchel Holly
Lector: Joanne Pecarskie

ANNOUNCEMENTS

OLA Annual Ticket Raffle:  We are requesting assistance with donations of prizes/cash for our 
annual raffle this year. To contribute, please call Maureen Recoskie at 613-757-2782 or Sue 
McAllister at 613-757-1294. Thank you to all who graciously support this event.

Pastoral Council Report from Our Lady of the Angels:  The following items were discussed:
1. Seed will be spread around the Rectory and Cemetery in the areas recently cleared.
2. Fire bushes will be planted along the road on the older side of the cemetery.
3. Gravel will be spread in front of the church to level the area.
4. The church may be sprayed to deal with the problem of flies and lady bugs.
5. As the indoor bathroom facility is being used more regularly than was intended, it has been 

decided to renew the privy for use during the warmer months.
6. It was decided to replace the propane heating system in the sacristy for a more economical 

heating system.
7. The roof on the older portion of the hall will be replaced.
8. The propane tanks presently used for the stoves in the hall may be removed and replaced 

with smaller tanks owned by the Parish.
9. The toll bell is presently difficult to ring and the issue will be examined.
10. The repainting of the church was discussed briefly. It will need to be done within a few 

years and will be a substantial cost.

Polish Brunch at St. Hedwig’s:  Sunday, May 5th in the Parish Hall from 9:00 a.m. to 1:00 p.m. Cost 
is $15 for adults, children 12 and under $8.00. The menu is pierogies, baked beans, fried bologna, 
sausage and sauerkraut, pickled eggs and cake for dessert. Takeout is available. Everyone welcome!

Brahms’ Requiem:  Sunday, April 21st at 7:00 p.m. at St. John’s Lutheran Church, 357 Miller Street, 
Pembroke. Adults $15/advance - $20 at the door. Students under 13 are free.

Fr. Ken O’Brien’s 50  th   Anniversary  :  Fr. Ken O’Brien will be celebrating his 50th Anniversary of 
Ordination to the Priesthood on Saturday, May 11th beginning with a special mass at St. James Parish 
in Eganville at 4:00 p.m. Family, friends, parishioners and former parishioners will gather for a social 
and dinner served at 6:30 p.m. at the Legion in Eganville. The hall is limited to 275 people; tickets will 
be sold on a first come, first served basis. Tickets are $40 each and are available by contacting St. 
James Parish Office at 613-628-2020 or by email to secretarystjames@gmail.com. In the spirit of his 
jubilee, if you wish, you can make personal gifts to Fr. Ken.

Pilgrimage to Quebec Shrines:  St. James the Less Parish in Eganville is organizing a pilgrimage 
accompanied by Father Real Ouellette from Monday, June 10th to Wednesday, June 12, with 
departures and returns in Pembroke and Renfrew. Shrines to be visited are: St. Kateri’s Shrine, 
Divine Mercy Shrine, Our Lady of the Cap Shrine, Ste-Anne de Beaupre Shrine, and Oratory St. 
Joseph. We need a minimum of 40 pilgrims by May 9th to make this pilgrimage viable. For more 
information, please visit stjameseganville.com, or call Fr. Real during office hours at 613-628-2020, or 
by email by padrereal2002@yahoo.ca.

Our Lady of the Angels, Brudenell
Rev. Christopher Shalla, Administrator

P.O. Box 10, Killaloe, ON  K0J 2A0
Office/Rectory: (613) 757-2443 

E-mail: standrewsparishkillaloe@gmail.com

LAST WEEK‘S OFFERING & ATTENDANCE

St. Andrew’s: 43 envelopes $1,195; Loose $162.50 
Our Lady of the Angels: 26 envelopes $431; Loose $11.75; Latin Mass $350.90 (98)

Thank you for your Support!
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